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July 16, 2020

 MEETING NOTICE

Due to public health considerations and in accordance with Executive Order 2020-16, a meeting 
room will not be available to the public for this meeting. A live stream of the meeting will be 
available to the public at: http://video.legis.nd.gov.

Committee  members  have  the  option  of  attending  the  meeting  remotely  or  in  person.  Each 
committee member is asked to notify the Legislative Council  at  bradylarson@nd.gov at  least 
1 week before the meeting date to indicate whether the member plans to attend the meeting 
remotely  or  in  person.  Staff  will  provide  committee  members  with  call-in  or  meeting  room 
information before the meeting. 

Representative  Karen  M.  Rohr,  Chairman,  has  called  a  meeting  of  the  HUMAN  SERVICES 
COMMITTEE.

Date: Wednesday, August 12, 2020

Time: 9:30 a.m.

Agenda: Presentations  and  committee  discussion  regarding  the  committee's  studies  and  other 
assigned duties, including an update on the activities of the Olmstead Commission, the status 
of  the  implementation  of  recommendations  included in  the study of  the state's  behavioral 
health  system,  the  status  of  the  children's  health  insurance  program,  an  overview of  the 
program for all-inclusive care for the elderly, the activities of the autism spectrum disorder task 
force, the status of the study of the nursing facility rate payment methodology, and the system 
of services for individuals with a disability

Committee Members: Representatives Karen M. Rohr, Jeff A. Hoverson, Dwight Kiefert, Lisa Meier, 
Matthew  Ruby,  Mary  Schneider,  Kathy  Skroch,  Bill  Tveit,  Greg  Westlind; 
Senators JoNell A. Bakke, Dick Dever, Kathy Hogan, Judy Lee, Tim Mathern, 
Jessica Unruh

Staff Contact: Brady A. Larson, Assistant Legislative Budget Analyst and Auditor

Any member unable to attend this meeting is asked to notify this office as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

/S/
John Bjornson
Director

JB/JJB
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